April 8, 2024


Yolo-Solano Air Quality Management District
Public Hearing Notice

Proposed Adoption of
Rule 4.5, FEDERAL CLEAN AIR ACT SECTION 185 PENALTY FEES


The Yolo-Solano Air Quality Management District (District) Board of Directors will consider the proposed adoption of District Rule 4.5, FEDERAL CLEAN AIR ACT SECTION 185 PENALTY FEES and approve the filing of a Notice of Exemption pursuant to the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA). The rule will require the assessment of annual penalty fees for major stationary sources of volatile organic compounds or oxides of nitrogen if the Sacramento Federal Nonattainment Area (SFNA) fails to demonstrate attainment of any 8-hour federal ozone standard promulgated by the United States Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) on or after March 12, 2008 by the respective attainment year and only for a standard for which the SFNA is listed as Severe or Extreme. The proposed rule language and staff report are available on the District’s website (www.ysaqmd.org) or may be obtained by contacting Eden Winniford at (530) 757-3650.

The public hearing will be held at the following time and location:

Wednesday, May 8, 2024, 9:00 AM
Yolo-Solano Air Quality Management District
1947 Galileo Court, Suite 103, Davis CA  95618


The District invites written public comments to be submitted to Eden Winniford at 1947 Galileo Court, Suite 103, Davis, CA, 95618. Comments are to be received by the District by April 24, 2024.
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